
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

January 11, 2016 
 

Resident Meeting  

There will be a resident get together on Friday, January 22 at 1:30 PM in the Auditorium with 

Mike Mills. Mike will be speaking about the Security and Transportation department. I will also 

give an update on the community and answer any questions that you may have. 

 

Parking Reminder – Lake Side Apartments 

We are asking residents who have integral garages under the Lake Side Apartments that you 

please do not park vehicles in front of the garage doors. This makes it very difficult for vehicles 

entering or exiting the detached garages that are adjacent to this building. Instead, we ask that you 

utilize the parking spaces on either side of the detached garages. Security will kindly ask you to 

move your vehicle if it is reported or observed as being parked in front of Lake Side Apartment’s 

integral garages. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Dining Services Updates 

 All of our soups on our current menu are now made with low sodium base.  

 We have switched from a non-cultured yogurt to vanilla Greek yogurt with live cultures.  

 Effective January 11, we will resume buffet service in the main dining room for both lunch 

and dinner until we are fully staffed.  

 

Birthday Theme for January 

A long time ago… in a galaxy far, far away … the force is coming to Sherwood Oaks. Join us in 

the Main Dining Room on Wednesday, January 27 for a Star Wars birthday theme. We will be 

serving our normal buffet menu this day. The Dining Room hours are 12:00-1:00 PM for lunch 

and 5:10-7:10 PM for dinner.  

 

Tax Letters 

The 2015 medical deduction tax letters will be put in resident mailboxes the week of January 25, 

2016. Please contact Annette McPeek at extension 8467 with any questions. 

 

End-of-year tax donation letters for Sherwood Oaks and/or The Sherwood Oaks Fund will be 

distributed the week of January 25, 2016. Please contact Tabby Alford at extension 8460 for 

more information. 

 

Filming on campus 

Over the next few weeks, the Marketing Department will continue with the filming of new video 

footage for the Sherwood Oaks website. There was some great footage taken in the fall of several 

outdoor activities. The next step will focus on some of the amenities and activities inside the 

Community Center. Thank you in advance for all of your cooperation. 

                 (over) 

               



Capital Budget  

Sherwood Oaks budget year is from July 1 to June 30 of each year. In preparation for the coming 

2017 budget we are looking for resident input into the budget, especially as it relates to capital 

improvements on campus. If you have an idea for a capital improvement on campus can you 

please let us know with a short description of your idea on the bottom of this paper. Please return 

your ideas to the reception desk by January 31, 2016. They will be forwarded to Tabby Alford. 
 

We have already had some ideas suggested including: 

 A “dog park” – a fenced in area that would allow dogs to run off leash.   

A “fire pit” – an outdoor sitting area with a gas log flame.  
 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Capital Budget Idea 
 

Please consider the following suggestion for the 2017 Capital Budget: 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name:__________________________________________ 

Apt#___________________________ 
 

 
 

 


